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PRESS RELEASE  
 

REVISED ECCC BUDGET FOR 2012-2013 PUBLISHED 
 
The revised budget for the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) for the period 
2012-2013 has been endorsed by the Group of Interested States, and is now available on the ECCC 
website. 
 
The revision reduces the ECCC budget for 2012-2013 with US$ 15.1 million. The revised budget 
amounts to US$ 69.6 in total with the following breakdown (all figures are exclusive contingency): 
 
 2012 2013 
National Component US$   9,240,500 US$   9,370,300 
International Component US$ 25,011,700 US$ 26,005,100 
Total  US$ 34,252,200 US$ 35,375,400 
 
 
“I welcome the endorsement of the revised budget, and strongly appeal to the international donor 
community to provide necessary support to the ECCC, as the national component has not received any 
new pledges for 2013”, said Acting Director of the Office of Administration HE KRANH Tony in a 
statement.  
 
The revised budget is available at: 
http://www.eccc.gov.kh/en/about-eccc/finances 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org 
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